UNITED NATIONS PEACEKEEPING FORCE IN CYPRUS

Further to the information provided on the procedures to be followed for the
holding of events in the buffer zone, which was given to you on 25 November 2011,
this is to inform you that your activities !and continued presence in the buffer zone are
not authorized by UNFICYP. Your activities in the buffer zone are posing a health
and safety risk to others as well as to yourselves. The buildings and structures in the
buffer zone at the Ledra Street crossing are being renovated by the Nicosia Master

Plan and the works are being seriously ii_npeded by your presence in the vicinity.

In addition, your setting up residence in an area clearly not meant for such
" habitation has created a public health hazard with garbage and refuse accumulatmg in
the area. Residents of the area have complalned to UNFICYP about the noise made by
your group after hours, the smoke from yopr fires that is causing discomfort to their
children and the elderly, and the feral dogs' that are attracted by the garbage and

cooking and are threatening passers-by.
In the recent past, without authorization from UNFICYP, you have entered at
least two vacant buildings in the area and have set fires inside these buildings,

contrary to regulations.

You are therefore required to vacate this area immediately.
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